

www.medencollege.co.uk

office@medenschool.co.uk

@MedenSchool

medenschool1

Head of College Holly Smith BSc, PGCE, MA

Jim Smith BSc (Hons), PGCE, MA









## Meden College

## Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to provide an update after the first week of the new term. It has been a pleasure to see how well our Year 12 and 13 students have settled in. Their enthusiasm and commitment to their studies have been truly inspiring.

This past week, our students participated in several workshops focused on revision techniques, organisation skills, effective note-taking, and strategies for success in their studies this year. It is encouraging to observe that they are already implementing these new skills in their lessons, which will undoubtedly benefit them throughout the year.

As we look forward to a successful year ahead, I would like to share some important dates with you:

- 4th November 2024: Year 13 Mock Exams start
- **28<sup>th</sup> November 2024:** Year 13 Progress Evening
- 8<sup>TH</sup> January 2025: Home study day for KS5 students due to 'Step-up' event for Year 11s
- 13th January 2025: Year 13 Mock Exams start
- **30**th **January 2025**: Year 12 Progress Evening
- 21st March 2025: Year group photographs
- 23<sup>rd</sup> June 2025: Year 12 Mock Exams start
- 7th July 2025: Year 12 Work Experience week

We believe that staying informed about key dates and events will help you support your child's educational journey. Please mark these dates on your calendar, and do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need further information.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a productive and rewarding year.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Holly Smith

Head of Meden College

